
A note from Mrs Allan 

What a wonderful Summer Fair we had last 
week! It was great to see staff, families and the 
local community come together. Thank you to 
the PTA for all their hard work in arranging the 
fair and thank you to our families for your gen-

erous donations and for attending. 

The children absolutely loved the performance 
of The Hobbit yesterday-they had lots to say 
about the ‘big, scary spider!’ The production 
was offered to us at the last minute– a huge 

thank you to the PTA for the last minute fund-
ing! 

Your child’s report will be coming home with 
them on Monday.-please look out for it. 

Have a great weekend. 

We are a NUT FREE school! 
Please avoid sending your child 

into school with snacks that con-
tain nuts. 

Please check items such as cereal 
bars as these are likely to contain 

nuts. 

ParentPay 

The end of the school year has quickly sprung 

upon us. Therefore we will need anyone with 

any outstanding debts on ParentPay to settle 

the amount before the end of term.  

Friday 12th July 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Attendance 
The whole school attendance for last week was: 

92%. 
Year 3 has the highest attendance with 97.2%. 

Well done Year 3! 

What have we been up to? 

Transition Day 

The children had lots of fun in their new class-
rooms on Wednesday morning. They all settled in 

really well and got stuck into the activities.  
The Year 6 children had so many stories to tell us 

about their time in their new high schools.  

The Hobbit 

We were lucky enough to have an end of year per-
formance of The Hobbit paid for by the wonderful 
PTA. The performance was incredible and all of the 
children had a wonderful time getting stuck in to 
the show. Thank you to our PTA for treating all of 

the children to the play. 

Top of the Rock Performance 

Our wonderful musicians put on a brilliant assem-
bly on Thursday to show off all of the things they 
have learnt during their music lessons. A big thank 
you to Conor our music teacher and Kris from Top 
of the Rock Tuition for putting together a fabulous 

show.  

If you are interested in private music lessons for 
next year, visit https://topoftherocktuition.com/ 

Those who currently have music lessons will auto-
matically be re-enrolled again in September.  

 Road Safety 

It is incredibly important, given this increasing 
amount of traffic to be driving and parking 

consciously outside of the school. Parents are 
reminded that it is not safe to ‘pull up’ outside 

of the school gates to drop children off.  

If you need to drive to school, please us the 
parking opposite bays opposite the school or 
park a few streets away and walk the short 
distance up to school. You can leave five 

minutes earlier to give yourself more time to 
find a suitable parking space. 










